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11 November 2016 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that on 2 December 2016 all Year 11 students will be off  

normal timetable for the day so that they can participate in our Post 16 Sixth Form 

Taster Day. Some students are visiting a college with Mr Shelton. 

 

Students who feel they will be likely to pursue A Level/ BTEC courses will be involved in 

Taster Lessons at school.  They will select 5 subjects, one for each lesson.  They are 

advised to prioritise subjects they know least about and/or are most uncertain about.  

These blocks are purely for the Taster Lessons – they do not represent the Lower Sixth 

Option blocks for 2017-2018. 

 

Students attending the A Level Taster Lessons in school will not be required to wear 

school uniform on this day although they will obviously be expected to dress 

appropriately.  The timings of the school day will operate as normal with 5 one hour 

sessions.  Students should register in the morning with their Form Tutors as usual and 

they will be registered in each lesson. 

 

In the past students have found these days very useful and we are confident that your 

son / daughter will find it an informative and enjoyable experience.  If you have any 

queries please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
I Duffell (Mr) 

Director of 6th Form        

 

 

 

 


